
Mr. John E. Welsh 
4780 Bonair Street 
~olladay, Utah 84117 

Dear Mr. Welsh: 

February 1, 1979 

If a definite place name was ever adopted for t he meteorite 
wh ich you fowtd . I would like to have that information just for my 
personal records. 

I enclose a stamped envelope for your kind response. 

I still remember with pleasure my visit with you and have 
told t he tale of your find several times since in talks I have 
made. 

OEM/rw 
enc. 

Yours sinc9rely, 

Oscar E. Monnig 

Never forgat that excessive government spending is the primary cause of inflation. 


